Hiring Committee Meeting —July 19, 2022

A subcommittee of the Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a hiring committee meeting on July 19,
2022 at 9:00 a.m. in the Joliet School Library. Board Members present were Dawn Blain and Kathy Grewell.
Also present were Clark Begger, Superintendent; Mandi Hernandez, MS/HS Principal; Theresa Keel, K-5
Principal; and Felicia Smith, Business Manager/Clerk. No visitors were in attendance.

Introductions occurred and interview procedures were explained. The candidates received a copy of the
interview questions, and the interviews commenced. At the end, there was allowance for the candidate to ask
questions of the committee.

The committee interviewed Nathan Oren and Estelle Whitman.

The hiring subcommittee meeting adjourned at 11:10 AM.
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